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[image: image3.emf]  The purpose of a newsletter is to provide specialized information to a targeted audience. A school newsletter can be a great way to develop a strong relationship with parents. First, choose a short title or theme for your newsletter — something like "School News," or “Back to School.”  If you’d like,  you  can also add a   date and   volume number  for yo ur  newsle t ter.   Next, establish how much time  and money you can spend on your  newsletter. These factors will  help determine how frequently  you publish the newsletter and  its length.  
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Upcoming Events


October 4 PTO meeting 8 am


October 4 High School Information Night 7pm


October 11 Parent Workshop 8 am


October 13 Alumni Meeting 9 am


October 18 PTO meeting 8 am


October 21 Sunday PTO Cultural Food Festival


October 25 8th grade CEF applications due


October 25 Parent Workshop 8 am


October 25 Family Night 7 pm


October 26 No School Teacher In-Service


November 2 No School Teacher In-Service

















(323) 752-6101





Cultural Food Festival


Mark your calendars for our Second Annual Cultural Food Festival on Sunday October 21st after each Mass. This is the time to enrich our community with your favorite dish from your home country. If you are interested in being involved please attend a PTO Meeting or call 


SchoolReach


Notify office if you didn’t get called for short days or if you wish another phone number added.














































































































Fundraising


Fundraising is a vital part of our Catholic School structure as it provides monies for the school but also and more importantly it brings our school community closer together. We have made the fundraisers so that children are not walking the streets selling candy or other items but have put most of the effort on parents. Your contracts states you will participate in four fundraisers for the year 1) St. Michaels Raffle $50 2) Deanery 16 Raffle $100 3) Casino Night 4 ticket at $25 for $100 4) your childs/(rens) individual classroom breakfast $25 per child. 








Deanery 16 Raffle


The Deanary 16 Raffle tickets have been passed out all families received 10 booklets of tickets for a total of 120 tickets. They will sell for $1 per ticket, 6 tickets for $5, or 12 tickets for $10. You are responsible to sell or donate $100 for your fundraising obligation. If you sell all for $1 you will have 12 tickets left that you can put your name on and hopefully win $10,000 for yourself. The Raffle will be held on December 16, 2012 at St. Francis Cabrini Church all tickets must be handed in by Friday December 14 at 3:00 PM. That gives us 11 weeks to sell your tickets





Service Hours


Service hours this year are determined on your tuition payment and several other factors. There are several ways to gain service hours 1) work at school during the day 2) work at an event Fiesta, Cultural Food Day, etc. 3) come to meetings PTO, Parent Meetings, School Mass, school events 4) buy items for events such as food, drinks, supplies to receive credit for hours (receipt must be handed into Ms. Suzy) for every $5 you spend that will equal 1 hour. School Breakfast donations will only count after the first $25.


Service hours are a tremendous help for our school but the most important aspect is showing your child the gift of giving. One of St. Michaels founding SLE’s is to giving back to the community and helping those who are less fortunate. We need to pass that idea to our children so they may continue to support and live their life’s like Jesus. 
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